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October 28, 2014 

 
HONORABLE JUDITH T. WON PAT, Ed. D.  
Speaker gi I Mina’Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 
155 Hesler Place 
Hagåtña, Guåhan 96910 
 
Ref: Department of Public Work’s federal grant application. SAI# 10010141179Y 
 
Hafa Adai Madam Speaker, 
 
This letter is to respectfully notify you the Guam State Clearinghouse (GSC) has received a federal grant 
application from the Department of Public Works, Division of Highway Safety. The GSC has accepted the 
application, assigned the State Application Identifier (SAI) 10010141179Y and has initiated the process for an 
intergovernmental review. An abstract of the project is provided below. 
 
Grantor:        National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) Region IX 
Grant Title/     
Project Title:  Distracted Driving Grant (Section 405 e) 
Details:       This is a renewal application approved by the Region IX Office, National Highway 
Traffic Safety Administration. Activities from these grants play an integral part of the national effort to 
reduce fatalities, injuries, and property damages resulting from vehicular crashes. The program 
objectives for this grant includes: 1) Distracted Driving which funds would cover program operations 
including reporting, monitoring, technical assistance and development of plans for the distracted driving 
program 2) Distracted Driving Public Program which would develop and implement a distracted driver 
awareness media campaign 3) Distracted Driving Police Traffic project which would require 
enforcement activities to make a violation of both the texting and prohibition and the youth cell phone 
use a prohibition a primary offense 4) Distracted Driving Traffic Records that funds will  be used for 
travel authorizations to members of the Traffic Records Coordinating Committee.  
  
Start Date:    10/01/2014  End Date: 09/30/2015 
  
Federal Grant: $79,435.54  
 
GSC conducts intergovernmental reviews and solicits comments through electronic communication and this notice is sent 
to you as a part of the review process. A digital copy of the grant proposal is attached for your perusal. Please submit any 
comments you may have pertaining to this proposal to Trinajae M. Apatang by November 11, 2014, via email at 
trinajae.apatang@guam.gov. 
 
Dangkolo Na Si Yu’os Ma’åse’, 
 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 
Cc: Fi 

EDDIE BAZA CALVO 
I Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
RAYMOND S. TENORIO 
I Segundu Na Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 




































































